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Donnelly Mechanical Helps Give Back 
Donnelly Mechanical collects toys and gifts for underprivileged children 

 
Queens Village, December 17, 2018 – This past Saturday, Korin Padel 
from Donnelly Mechanical’s Accounting Department delivered over 50 
toys that were collected over the past few weeks from Donnelly 
employees. These toys were distributed at St. Mary’s Children’s Hospital 
in Bayside at their annual Breakfast with Santa event. 
 

Children at St. Mary’s Children’s Hospital and Safe Horizon Bronx Child Advocacy Center 
received toys, arts and craft sets and more. The goal is to deliver a message of hope to less 
fortunate children so that they can experience the joy of the holiday season. 
 
Korin has been volunteering at St. Mary’s for 3 years with her friends. “It is one of the greatest 
experiences. Seeing the smiles on all of the kids’ faces is an amazing feeling”. Hundreds of toys 
were distributed on Saturday. Santa and Members of the FDNY were there for fun, games and 
dancing with the children. 
 
St. Mary’s is a national leader in long-term care for children with medically complex conditions, 
St. Mary’s offers intensive rehabilitation, specialized care, and education at home, in the 
community and at their inpatient facility – St. Mary’s Hospital for Children. St. Mary’s children 
range in age from birth to 20 years old. 
 
Donnelly Mechanical, an ENGIE company, is New York City’s premier provider of innovative 
commercial HVAC service, maintenance and construction. With over 30 years’ experience and 
200+ employees, we serve New York City’s most prominent commercial organizations across a 
variety of sectors including data centers, healthcare facilities, Class-A office spaces and 
commercial real estate management firms. 
 
For more information, visit www.donnellymech.com 
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